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The Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) published the new Rate Book and Rate Book Lookup File  
(Excel) with an effective date of October 1, 2021. The Arizona Legislature allocated additional funding in the 
State Fiscal Year 2022 budget specifically to increase rates for Qualified Vendors providing Medicaid home 
and community based services. The rates are the result of feedback obtained during virtual forums and online 
comment submissions during August and September 2021 from members, families, Qualified Vendors and 
Providers. Qualified Vendors should use these new rates for all claims submitted for services provided on or 
after October 1, 2021. 

https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/Rate_Book_100121.pdf?time=1632779476488
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/Rate_Book_Lookup_File_100121.xlsx

